
 
In the name of Allah, the Gracious, the Merciful 

Prayers and Peace be Upon the Master of the Messengers  
 

Peace be upon you, God mercy and His blessings, 
 
I, , the tenant of the building located in al-Tayaran 
Neighborhood, across from the Turkish Consulate, which has been used as a private school. 
Three weeks ago, I got surprised when the school door was broken by brother Abu Khadijah, 
from Diyala, and he lived in it with his family. At the time, the brothers of the Real Estate office 
were informed, and brother Abu Anwar accompanied me, but he didn’t evacuate the school. 
Then I went to the police station in the neighborhood, but I didn’t get an appropriate answer from 
them. 
We need your help to evacuate the building from trespassing brothers so we can renovate it and 
prepare it for the next school year. 
May God reward you the best. 
And God knows the intensions the best.  
 
Your brother 

      
 
[A handwritten note on the top left corner of the document reads:] 
It should be submitted to the Real Estate.  
 
[The second page contains English translation of another document.]  




